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March to July 2015 
 

Moulsford Railway Bridge repair works 

 

 
Contractors are working on behalf of National Rail to carry our repair and maintenance 

works to Moulsford Railway Bridge from March to July 2015. 

 

 

There are two navigable arches at Moulsford Railway Bridge.  One bridge arch will be 

closed at a time.  The closed arch will be signalled with a red disc and yellow buoys in 

front of the arch.  There will be floating pontoons underneath the arch that is being worked 

on.  The other bridge arch will remain open to navigation.  A safety boat will be present at 

all times during working periods and will direct river traffic through the bridge and works 

area if required. 

 

 

Please follow directional signage, follow any directions given by the safety boat and/or 

officers of the Environment Agency and navigate slowly and with caution in the area of 

these works.    

 

 

River users are reminded that boats going upstream must give way to boats coming 

downstream. 
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